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On page 2, line 5, I specified that it was the St. Mary’s Hospital Auxiliary.  OK?

In the paragraph that begins on Page 2, line 7, it is unclear whether Marcella was
past president of the Colonial Club Senior Activity Center only, or also of the
organizations listed after that one.  Do you want to make it clearer?
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